From: Richard Kinney

Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2019 10:24 AM

To: Matt Rodriguez <MattR@sanpabloca.gov>; Reina Schwartz <ReinaS@sanpabloca.gov>

Subject: Fwd: City Proclamation - September Childhood Cancer and Blood Cancer Awareness Month

Rich Kinney
(510) 910-2087

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Sandy Perez" <alpslp@live.com>
Subject: City Proclamation - September Childhood Cancer and Blood Cancer Awareness Month

Good afternoon Mayor,
We hope this finds you well.

We are asking mayors in this state to declare September as Childhood Cancer and Blood Cancer
Awareness Month. Attached you will find an example proclamation from Marysville, WA where my cousin
Jessica Beckstrand is undergoing the same efforts. | also attached ones received this week from Oceanside
and La Mesa for reference.

Our goal is to raise awareness because our daughter, Jordan, passed away from a rare undiagnosed blood
cancer at 17 years old.

Because of this, we joined the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society to promote awareness and raise funds with
their Light the Night campaign. We created #teamjellybean in our daughter's memory to raise funds for
research and assistance to those with blood cancers.

We would like to invite you to join us at our next fundraising event for #teamjellybean in Hesperia, CA on
August 29, 2019 at Pizza Factory located at 14135 Main St., Hesperia, CA 92345. A flier for this event is
attached. We would appreciate it if you could also share this flier for our August 29, 2019 event with
anyone you think may be interested.

We would also like to invite you to review and support our fundraiser if you are so inclined.

For more information and to find a Light the Night event near you: www.lightthenight.org.

Our personal page supporting Light the Night can be found
here: https://pages.lightthenight.org/ocie/InlandEm19/teamjellybean

We thank you for your consideration and hope to hear from you soon!

If you decide to participate in such a proclamation, please send us a soft copy so we can share our efforts
with the Orange County Inland Empire Chapter for LLS. We will also share this information on our
Facebook page: www.facebook.com/jordansstory

Anthony & Sandra Perez
14322 Arae St.
Hesperia, CA 92344
951-515-3371



